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I oppose the bill.  

 

Have been in the construction field for 35 hrs now.  Setting the time back in the 

beginning of the winter is a safety measure for all construction workers, it gives us 

daylight sooner at our 7am start time, which 7am is the legal work start time and 80% 

of us in the construction/outdoor work start at 7am. 7am It is also the beginning of 

rush hour traffic time, and keeping g us in the dark longer in the am would be a huge 

safety risk.  

 

Thanks  


